
Subject: Re: Sorry to say
Posted by Bill Martinelli on Tue, 07 Sep 2004 01:23:33 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

At this time I'm concentrating only on the Wood Horns, and the Flat pack Horns. The cabinets are
time and space consuming. I have enough to keep me busy with the horns. I'm considering doing
to Turntable work and have lots of other things to do also. I'm not going anywhere and I want to
say thanks for all the kind words and support regarding cabinets I have built. When the shop gets
bigger I can start working on building a boat,, er I mean cabinets for speakers. Big speakers, 30hz
horns the size of a car! So for now it's just Horns, Drivers and reconditioning. Bill  
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